

www.uky.edu/sustainability/FacilitiesDaily

OUR PEOPLE.

OUR STORIES.

Photo Friday – News Quiz Edition – Round 2

A new, interactive take on our Friday Photo Collage inspired by the popular NPR show *Wait Wait Don't Tell Me*. Each of the photos below is numbered and includes a caption with a portion of the story behind the photo and a question. The missing information was included in a story in a Facilities Daily Newsletter within the last two weeks. How many can you answer without looking back? Submit your answers to shane.tedder@uky.edu if you would like to be entered in a contest with prizes TBD.



On March 22 and 24, UK Health and Wellness provided "thank you" gifts to staff in Facilities that helped with removing snow and ice during the winter storms earlier this year. What was the gift? Above, Jessie Partin, receiving his. From Issue 243 – 3.22



Planning Design and Construction assisted with the renovation of the Campus Kitchens space to serve as a hub for volunteer efforts to address food insecurity on campus. Which campus building houses this renovated resource? From Issue 245 – 3.24



Until 1999, a pedestrian bridge connected the Lucille Little Fine Arts Library to the M.I. King Library. In what decade was the pedestrian bridge constructed? From Issue 246 – 3.31



Gus Miller wrapped up a 25 year career at UK on Wednesday of this week. Gus led space and resource utilization efforts for UK for most of his career. Who captured this picture of Gus in his Retirement Survival Hat? From Issue 247 – 4.1









